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McKinney SAR President Don Sielert opened the meeting and welcomed all 
present at 6:30 PM.  President Sielert asked SAR Chaplain Don Babbs to give 
thanks before the group had their meal. 
 
A very delicious meal was served to all.  The Bar-B-Que was furnished by the 
chapter and the other parts of the meal were brought by the members of the 
chapter. 
 
After the meal was completed President opened the meeting with the following 
members taking part. 
 
 The Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag was lead by Billy Thompson. 
 
 The Pledge to the Texas Flag was lead by Pete McLellan. 
 
 The Pledge to the SAR Flag was lead by J. Ralph Thompson. 
 
A motion was made to accept the minutes to the previous meeting as posted on 
the chapter web site.  Secretary-Treasure Billy Thompson gave a report on the 
current bank balance. 
 
Under new business, the following items were discussed. 
 
 The slate of officers for 2012 was read and a motion was made that we 
would vote on this slate at the end of the November 12, 2011 meeting. 
 



 An announcement was made that the November 12, 2011 meeting would 
be our annual DAR-SAR Meeting.  This meeting will be at 10:00 and will be at the 
First Methodist Church of McKinney.  There will not be a meal, but refreshments 
will be served prior the program. 
 
 An announcement was made that magazines and books for veterans were 
not needed at this time. 
 
President Sielert made the induction of new member J. RALPH THOMPSON. 
 
President Sielert then made the presentation of the following awards. 
 
 Outstanding Citizenship Medal:  DALE SHOFNER of the McKinney Fire 
Department. 
 
 Emergency Medical Service Medal:  KYLE EASLY of the McKinney EMS 
Department. 
 
 Heroism Award:  JOHN WALLS of the McKinney Police Department. 
 
The benediction was given by Don Babbs. 
 
The recessional was given by Don Sielert. 
 
We had a total of 31 members and guests to attend this meeting. 
 


